
COME TO THE CONVERSATION! 

 

 

Who? All St. Philip’s College Students 

What? Are invited to the next meeting of the Philosophy Club! 

Where? G.J. Sutton Learning Center, #126 

When? Wednesday, September 17, 2014 
12:00 noon – 1:00 p.m. 

Why? We will be hosting a conversation with Esperandieu Pierre, 
a pastor and humanitarian aid worker from Haiti, who is 
traveling in the United States talking about the 7.0 
earthquake that killed over 100,000 in Port-au-Prince in 
2010, and the subsequent international relief and 
development efforts. 
 

 

 

Rev. Esperandieu Pierre 


